
                       Grand	Knights	Report

																																												December	30,	2020

Dear	Brother	Knights,


I	would	like	to	first	say	congratulations	to	the	council	for	helping	make	the	Coats	for	Kids	program	a	
success.	Working	with	the	Salt	Mine,	St.	Vincent	de	Paul	and	a	Woman’s	Friend	we	were	able	to	
distribute	36	coats	and	18	warm	outfits	to	people	that	need	them	the	most.	Thank	you	to	all	the	
Brother	Knight’s	that	donated	their	time	and	energy	to	this	fun	program.	


	Another	program	that	is	starting	up	is	the	RSVP	program	(Seminarian	Support).	Council	9202	
sponsors	3	Seminarian	with	$500	each	and	with	letters	of	encouragement	from	us.	If	you	would	like	
to	participate	in	the	program	by	writing	a	letter	to	these	3	men,	go	to	our	website	kofcsj.com	and	
find	the	Seminarian	you	would	like	to	encourage.	Br.	John	Haire	(4thegrouse@gmail.com)	is	the	
contact	person	for	this	worthy	cause	and	he	will	have	the	contact	info.	

Thank	you	for	supporting	our	Seminarians.


	Thank	you	to	those	who	have	paid	their	dues.	Please	don’t	wait	until	the	last	minute	to	mail	your	
dues.	Mail	it	to	PO	Box,	842	Lincoln,	CA.	or	pay	online	kofcsj.com,	this	will	help	our	Br.	F.S.	Gary	Eide		
get	his	work	complete.	


	The	Leave	no	Neighbor	Behind	food	Drive	was	a	shocker,	Br.	John	Freschi	and	Br.	Paul	Carroll	
collected	47	grocery	bags	of	food	for	St.	Vincent	de	Paul.	Great	work	men!	God	Bless	you.


	Thank	you,	Bishop	Soto	for	giving	Father	Jesus	a	needed	break	and	saying	mass	last	Sunday.	Thank	
you	for	your	help	to	consecrate	us	to	the	Holy	Family	this	day.


	Looking	forward	to	the	New	Year,	This	is	our	Desert;	make	straight	the	way	of	the	Lord.	

The	Novena	for	Life	starts	Jan.	20th.	More	to	come	on	that,	stay	tuned.


Merry	Christmas	and	Happy	New	Year.


BE	PROUD,	BE	BOLD	and	GOD	BLESS	AMERICA.


David	Rogers,

Grand	Knight



